
 

 

      
 
1st March 2021 

UPDATE 
CIGARETTE & TOBACCO QUOTA EXTENDED TO 08/03/21 

 
The wholesale price of all Cigarette & Tobacco products will rise on Monday 01/03/21. 

The date of this price rise has been extended.  Once I receive final advice regarding a new date from 
each Cigarette company, I will update you again. 

Some Cigarette & Tobacco suppliers have a quota system in place which restricts SIW’s ability to 
purchase extra stock when price increases occur.  SIW will also apply a quota system using the last 13 
weeks purchases to calculate your weekly quota.  The quota system will apply to orders effective 
Monday 18/01/21. 

Your weekly quota and the remaining balance for the week will be shown on the last page of your 
invoice. 

If you order more than your weekly quota, your order will go into hold. 

If this occurs and to ensure your normal order is despatched on time, your Cigarette & Tobacco 
quantity may be amended with any adjustments being reflected in the Out of Stock report with your 
invoice. 

Please make sure you communicate to the appropriate people in your business to take the quota into 
account when ordering Cigarette & Tobacco products. 

For any queries around the calculation of your quota please contact Janet Sutczak on 6391 0864.  For 
any other matters please contact me on 6391 0804. 
 

 
Stuart Robins 
COMMERCIAL MANAGER 

 

 


